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Welcome back to the 2019-2020 school year!  Enclosed you will find information needed to begin the 
year.  All registration forms are available on our website.  Please look them over and be sure to fill out 
all that apply.  We will need these forms completed when you come in to register your students.   
 

 
 
 
 

 


